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NOTICE TO PROCEED

April'18,2022

GEN. ROMAN A. FEL|X, PNP (RET)
Vice President and General Manager
Lockheed Federal Security Agency, lnc.
Unit 704, 7th Floor, EU State Tower,
30 Quezon Ave,, Quezon City

Dear Gen. Felix:

This refers to the Notice of Award issued to you for the Procurement of Security
Services for PHILGUARANTEE Offices/PcG-BAC-2022.002G.

Relative thereto, notice is hereby given to your company for the execution of the
terms and conditions of the contract as herein attached effective April 25,2022.

You can coordinate with ilr. Marvyn Anthony C. Galang of Facilities and General
Services Department at macoalanq@philouarantee.qov. ph for other concerns
relevant to this requirement.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space
provided below and return the signed copy to this office the soonest possible time.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

″負 嶽
AEBERTO E.PASCUAL
President and CECりに「

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on i i 8 Anri i ?0??
Name of Representative : GFN_ ROMAN A_ FFT Tx, PNP (RET)
Authorized Signature :


